
St Mark’s C of E Junior School 

Year 6 Pioneer Residential 

Final Details 
The forecast is looking positive with dry, warm days ahead for next week. Please review the information 

supplied at the parent meeting. I have also included a reminder of key points below. 

 Pupils to be in school from 9:45 – 10 a.m. for 10:15 a.m. departure (If children need to arrive 

at 8:35 please let us know by Friday 28th March, there will be staff available to supervise 

them) 

 Suitcases need to be dropped off at the front of the school with a named label.  

 Children need to then go to the hall to register. Their group leader will check the children in 

and collect any medication. Parents are welcome to wait outside to wave the children off. 

 Children will need a packed lunch for Monday and a drink. No energy drinks or fizzy drinks 

are allowed. 

 Please ensure they have a refillable drinks bottle and suncream. 

 Children are welcome to bring snacks to have at a break time in between activities, but 

please not sweets. (There is fruit available in the dining room in the mornings that they can 

take for a snack). 

 Remember, if they are bringing money it needs to be a maximum of £5 in change and the 

children must know where it is. 

 Any medication needs to be clearly labelled in the original packaging. This will be returned 

to the children whilst on the coach when we arrive back into Cheltenham. 

 Photographs will be added to the Y6 page on the school website. We’ll send out a text when 

they have been added. 

 Please make sure the children help with packing so they know what has been packed. 

 No mobile phones, electronic games or hair dryers are to be packed. 

 Please name any clothing, particularly coats. 

 Remember a shower towel and hand towel. 

 Please make sure the children have a change of footwear and a suitable pair of indoor 

shoes/slippers/sliders. 

 We will return to school @ approximately 2:45p.m. (A text will be sent out if there is a 

delay) 

 

If you have any questions at all, please feel free to email me:  

lbonser@st-marks.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Mrs Bonser 

 

  

https://www.stmarksjunior.com/pioneer-2024/
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